

# Tech 2021-09-07 Meeting notes

## Date

07 Sep 2021, 8.30AM PT / 3.30PM UTC / 9.00PM IST

Meeting Link: <https://zoom.us/j/97797520627?pwd=V2RiYzVXMG95eFh6VFpmZDNEOUc3Zz09>

## Attendees

<a href="#">Bruce Potter</a>	John Easterday	<a href="#">John Kuriakose</a>
Randall F Templeton	Prateek Chandrakar	<a href="#">Tushar Behera</a>
<a href="#">Vasavi Vasudevan</a>	Sven Uthe	

## Goals

- Integration issues with FDO 1.0
- Plan for FDO 1.1
- Improving community engagement

## Discussion items

SI No	Item	Notes
1	Review of Action items	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Details about FIDO Alliance Hackathon would be presented during TSC meeting on 09-Sep.</li></ul>
2	Integration issues with FDO 1.0	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• None</li></ul>
3	Features for FDO 1.1	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Talk about fdo_sys =&gt; keep-alive/status update in next sync.</li><li>• What is the near-term roadmap for FDO? =&gt; Vasavi to raise in TSC and get more details.</li></ul>
4	Steps to improve community engagement	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Documentation needs to improve to provide a nice overview of the design aspects.</li><li>• Document on how to contribute to different repositories.</li><li>• Focus on modules that can be extended where we can get more variations/contribution. We should add more documentation on those aspects.<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ There a tool called DAPR which allows for adding multiple building blocks to generate a solution (more details from <a href="#">John Kuriakose</a>).</li></ul></li><li>• Links<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ <a href="#">Contributing - Secure Device Onboard - LF Edge Confluence</a></li></ul></li></ul>

## Action items

- ☒ Tushar to include "Integration Issues" as an agenda item for subsequent meetings.
- ☐ Tushar to provide information about FIDO Alliance Hackathon (to sort out inter operability issues)
- ☒ Walk-through different repo structure